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ST JOHN FISHER CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL
[bookmark: _GoBack]Newsletter
Autumn Issue 1 - Wednesday 4th September 2019

Values: This term we are growing to be GRATEFUL and GENEROUS
Grateful for the gifts God has given to us, for the gifts of other people and the blessings of each new day. We are thankful for what we have and for the people around us.
Generous with our gifts and to use them in the service of others. We are generous with our time and give of ourselves to serve others as God wants us to. We are generous with our actions, doing things to help other people and make a difference in the world.

	Dear Parents

Welcome back! It was wonderful seeing the smile on the faces of our pupils as they arrived back in school yesterday; they look great in their uniforms, thank you for your support. Please, please, please do label/name all uniform items; I found two jumpers this morning neither of them named – the skill of smelling for Daz or Bold does not always work!

To our new children and parents, a very warm welcome to our St John Fisher school community; I hope your child will be very happy here. If you have any questions please ask your child’s class teacher in the first instance; if it is an admin issue then please talk to the admin team in the school office. 

Ms Carbon, Principal

Data Checking
If any of your child’s data has changed then please do inform the school office. This might include a change of address, new mobile or work numbers and/or any changes to medical information.

Autumn Lunch Menu
It has come to my attention that there are a few teething problems with the lunch menu. We are hoping that these will be resolved by Friday at which time a revised lunch menu will be sent home. 

Secondary Transfer, September 2020
Parents of children born between 1st September 2008 and 31st August 2009 (inclusive) need to apply for a secondary school place for their children. 
You can apply online from Thursday 5th September 2019 via the following link: https://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/residents/schools/apply-school-place/secondary-school. 
The deadline is Thursday 31st October 2019.	

	

	PRIMARY SCHOOL INFORMATION/SAFEGUARDING


	CONTACT US
St John Fisher Catholic Primary School
Principal: Ms Dianne Carbon
 Tel: 01865 779676
Email: stjohnfisher@dbmac.org.uk
Website: www.st-john-fisher.oxon.sch.uk

	This newsletter is also available on the school website and on school notice boards.



 SJF AUTUMN DATES 2019

Please note: Some dates are subject to change and new dates will be added

	
	

	Friday 6th September
	9am Sharing Assembly – please join us

	
	

	w/b 9th September
	 An opportunity to meet your child’s new teacher and find out what is planned for the year ahead. Meet new teacher – invites will be sent home

	Friday 13th September
	No sharing assembly
Festival Mass at the Oratory School for Years 5 and 6

	
	

	Friday 27th September
	McMillan Coffee Afternoon – more info to follow

	
	

	Friday 25th October
	End of Term 1

	
	

	Monday 4th November
	Start of Term 2

	
	

	Monday 11th November
	Anti-bullying Week

	
	

	Monday 18th November
	Road Safety Week

















The following family event is taking place at St John Fisher School Saturday, 7th September, 2019
Please join us!
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If you would like us to advertise any community events you may be holding please send details through to the school office on stjohnfisher@dbmac.org.uk.
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